
Parent-Teacher Meeting, dated 13.10.2023 

 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting for Semester V and Semester III  was organised by 

the Morning Section, Victoria Institution (College) on October 13, 2023 from 10 

am.  

Principal Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal presided the meeting. Faculty members of 

different subjects were present in the meeting.  

 

Principal Madam and other teachers highlighted the objectives of teaching-

learning process followed by the college.  

The benefits of attending classes regularly, participating in different activities 

organised by the college throughout years were explained by the teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

An interactive session between teachers and parents ended with some positive 

outcomes. 


